Dear Yankee Remodeler,

We wanted to take this time to express our most sincere gratitude to your company for the excellent work in the remodel of our kitchen. We could not be any happier with how it came out and more importantly, how smoothly the construction went over the past month.

Our foreman, Wes, was an absolute pleasure to work with. He met all of our expectations and beyond, while assuring 100% quality in his work. He was ALWAYS on time, communicated effectively every day, proved most trust worthy, and at all times professional. We felt confidant and at ease with him leading the project. He was exceptional with our two young sons, which I'm sure wasn't very easy for him as our boys are 4 and 2. Mornings are hectic; to say the least and he always remained calm even when they weren't! We are truly grateful for the dedication he brought to this project and because of that, we will highly recommend Yankee Remodeler to anyone in need of home construction. We have zero complaints!

In addition to Wes; Tanner, Pete, and Keith also worked in our home, each lending their skilled abilities in carpentry, resulting in a beautiful kitchen that we are most proud of. They, as like Wes, showed professionalism and commitment to the remodel of our kitchen.

We are extremely satisfied with our new kitchen and are truly indebted to your company for making our vision come to life. Thank you!

With most appreciation,

Bruce and Leah Allen